
June 17, 2005 
 
 
I am an owner of CMKX, NMCX and several other smaller or shall I say 
sub-penny stocks. 
 
There is NO doubt in my mind that naked shorting is causing the price 
to remain suppressed in the case of CMKX and with out information who 
knows about my large cap holdings. 
 
If this mess isn't resolved I will withdraw from the market........its 
not safe. 
 
The lack of short sale information in my securities is unacceptable and 
I demand you  change NASD Rule 3360 immediately. 
 
Per proposal # 4-500. 
 
Thank You, 
Ken McCune 


